ROCHESTHR ITSTITUTS OF TrHCITNOLOGY

Student Council ['inutes
October 29, 1951

The meeting was @alded to order by President Jack Stumpf at
5305 P.¥. Finutes o the previous meeting were read and approved.
Roll oall was taken.

In mpard to the approaching blood drive, Ben larcus ennounced
that epproximately 125 pints had been volunteered, am that it was
evident that the drive would be a success.

Granville Zentley reported that the athletles' allooations for
tho 1951-62 buiget, as e camended by the Athletic loard of Controls,
had been approved by the Dudget Camnitt ee, and presental th budget,
as approved, to Council.(See attached sheet). Presidest Stumpf
thanked members of the cammittee for the time amd work expended on
preparing the budget, anl expressdy regret at having to cut any
organization.

derry Hults spoke to Council concerning the factint the Fenscing
Club had been dropped fram the 1951-62 Budget, stressing the mint
that the various organizations which mocdwed no allocations for the
caming year had not been allowed to address Counocil before ratifiocation
of the Lugpt. Discussion followed. It was pointed out ti& the budget
had already bLean approved, but that resammendations on behalf of
these organizatims could be made for consideration next yes. The
matter was considered slosed.

The 1 ollowing snnouneements were made;
(1) an Inter-Organizatid meeting is scheduld for Tuesday,
November 6, at 12430 P.M. in Room 100 of the Clark Union

(2) copies of the Student Carc il Constitution are avdilable
to all members

(3) representatives wro »quested to distibule Student
Association cards within their deparmeis .

Jos lickenna nmoved that the meetiy ke ad journed. Sec onded and
carried. leeting adjourmd at 5:55 P.ll.

Respeoctfully sutmited,
Joan Higgins, Semketary



